
UUppddaatteess  ttoo  tthhee  MMAAPP  WWeebbEETTeesstt  IInntteerrffaaccee  
 

1. Trainers and/or Providers are required to check the MAP Registry prior to 

training candidates to ensure that they are eligible to train for MAP. In 

addition, for individuals who have a record of “abuse” in the MAP Registry 

and are not eligible to test under the MAP program, we have created a block 

in the system to prevent the creation of a record for those individuals in 

WebETest. If an attempt is made to enter an individual into the system who 

has a record of “abuse” in the MAP Registry, a message will be received 

stating that the candidate has a record of “abuse” in the registry when the 

“Submit Updates” button is clicked. (see below).  No further progress can be 

made to create a record in WebETest.  If you have any further questions 

about the individual look up their record in the registry or contact D&SDT. 

 

 

2. If a candidate has successfully completed training within the previous 12 

months and that information has been entered into WebETest, the candidate 

will be required to exhaust all testing attempts based on that training before 

any further training can be entered into their record even if they have 

changed employers within that time period.  Completing another full training 

after one or two failures cannot be used to extend the original one year 

deadline for a candidate to complete testing. 


